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endorse the conclusions they would be accepted. It was thought to be
unlike that views from large bodies of users would provide any more
userful informatioa than could be obtained from two or three experts very
close to the subject. 4 lzrge group with very divergent int

could not be expected to report quickly. It was agreed that whatever
orm the study might eveutually take, it was essential that the cost
implicstions and tecuunological considerations should be firmly in the
the assessments,

eresis

minds of those maxing

5. The need to educate clinicians in the economical use of blood components
was stressed but it was recognised that it was essential to avoid
appearing to be dictat clinical practice.

It was agreed that once there was a reasonsbly clear picture of what

the realistic d ids for bloocd components were likely to be im the next

5 or 10 years it would Le neceasary to coasider whether the NHS could

afford to provide all that would be demanded, taldng account of any

organisational changes which might be necessary to achieve the objective.

It was recognised that any assessment of need for Factor VIII made ot the

present time would Le complicated oy the readiness with which haemophilia

centres purchased AHG concentrate froum commercisl sources. The need to

do so would, however, diminisii as more NHS concentrate Lecame availsble.

[he imsediste requirement wes to obtain sound estimaies of the amount of
ctor VIII 1 albumin whici would be needed, to assess the extent of

use of concentrated red cells which might be reached and then to take

stock of the position, As the next step Dr Beddard, Dr Maycock,

Dr Waiter and Mr Dutton would weet to consider to whom the Department

should look for advice on the amount of factor VIII and albumin -hich

would ve required and how they should ve approached. It was felt that

ratoer than call the experts collectively to a meeting it might be

preferable to meet two groups and encourage them to put forward their

P 1 assessweut of reguireucnts, Clinicians working in burns units

and intensive care units, and ansesthetists, would be best able to forecast

requirements of albumin, The Expert Group on the Treatuent of Haemophilia

could provide estimates of clinicul deusnd for factor VIII in its various

lforms. paper on clinicel ne stiould be prepared.

b

t was & ed tr 3HHD & the Welsh Of{ice should ve kept in touch with
€ Their views would also be sought on
the » to 3 sti the likely clinical needs. It was
sug d ¥ 2 usef'ul to ref'er the paper to SMAC for their
needs. next stage would be to identifly
Lhcse needs and then tc discuss means of over-

providing f{or tie clinical requiremcnts.

lventege at this stage in embaridng on
d suthorities.
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